
     

 
The Corporation of the City of Sarnia 

Community Services Division, Parks and Recreation Department 

requires 

Skate Patrol Staff 

 

Vacancy Number: 2024-73 

Job Status: Temporary, Part-Time (up to 20 hours per week) 

Hourly Rate: $16.55 

Closing Date: September 12, 2024 

About the Position 

Skate Patrol team members play a crucial role in ensuring the safety and enjoyment of visitors 

to our facilities. This position is responsible for monitoring skate activity to ensure compliance 

with safety rules and regulations; providing assistance and support to skaters, including helping 

with minor injuries and providing guidance on safe skating practices; addressing and resolving 

any conflicts or issues among skaters in a professional manner; communicating effectively with 

team members and management to ensure smooth operation; and promoting a positive and 

inclusive environment for all visitors. 

 

Position Requirements 

• Must have own skates and helmet 

• Ability to work for the duration of the season, working various shifts including evenings, 

weekends and holidays, as required. 
 

Demonstrated Skills and Abilities 

• Must be able to follow instructions and work independently 

• Excellent teamwork skills 

• Strong verbal communication and interpersonal skills 

• Safety conscious and able to demonstrate safe work practices 

• Ability to remain calm and make quick decisions in emergency situations 

• Physical stamina to patrol the facility and respond to incidents effectively 

 

How to Apply 

Candidates are advised to follow the naming format “Last name, First Initial – document 

name”, when attaching files. 

Additional Information 

The City of Sarnia is an inclusive and equitable Corporation that encourages applications 

from qualified individuals of all genders, persons with disabilities, members of visible minorities 

and Indigenous persons. Appropriate accommodations will be provided upon request 

throughout the hiring process as required by the Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities 

Act (AODA) and the Ontario Human Rights Code. Information received relating to 

accommodation and diversity will be addressed confidentially. 

Personal information is being collected under the authority of the Municipal Act and will be 

used to determine the qualifications for employment with The Corporation of the City of 

Sarnia. Questions about this collection should be directed to the City Clerk, 255 Christina St. 

N., Sarnia, ON N7T 7N2, 519-332-0330 ext. 3366. 


